

MOSCOW CENTRE WANO-MC

25 FERGANSKAYA, MOSCOW, 109507, RUSSIA PHONE: +7 495 376 15 87

FAX: +7 495 376 08 97 INFO@WANOMC.RU

№ MC-18/ 1636 26 December 2018

Pages 1

To:

Mr. Hossein Ghaffari, Bushehr NPP President and CEO

Copy: Mr. Hamid Azarbad, WANO-MC Representative at Bushehr NPP

From: Mr. Vasily Aksenov, Director, WANO Moscow Centre

Subject: WANO Moscow Center Workshop

Dear Mr. Ghaffari,

Please be advised that the venue for the international workshop titled "Operator/Operations fundamentals" (ref. No. MC-18/1551 dated 28.11.18) planned to be held from 26-27 February 2019 in Moscow, Russia, has been changed from Moscow to Minsk, Republic of Belarus. The dates of the workshop are the same.

Please delegate your operations department manager and/or training department manager to participate in this workshop.

Best wishes and hope for further cooperation.

WANO-MC Director, Vasily Aksenov